
“Curbside with the Co-Op” today 10-1 at new 
location! 
 The Bethlehem Gadfly  Bethlehem Food Co-Op, Co-Op, Bethlehem Food  March 13, 2021   

 Latest in a series of posts on the Bethlehem Food Co-Op  

Visit the BFC site location: 250 E. Broad St. 

planned opening 2022 

— a state of the art grocery store 
— brand-new building 
— can design for our needs 
— half a block from a bus stop 
— close to the heart of downtown 
— 100 parking spaces 
— perhaps small cafe that opens to the 
sidewalk 
— connects to Linden business 
corridor 

  

250 E. Broad St. 
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